
  

 

 
      November 25, 2024 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
The Honorable Sherri Golden 
Secretary of the Board 
Board of Public Utilities 
44 South Clinton Avenue, 9th floor 
P.O. Box 350 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350 
 
 Re: I/M/O Middlesex Water Company’s Distribution System Improvement Charge 
   Calculation Pursuant to N.J.A.C. 14:9-10.5 

BPU Docket No. WR23050288 
 
Dear Secretary Golden: 
 

Pursuant to N.J.A.C. 14:9-10.5(b) and the Board’s Decision and Order Adopting Stipulation 
issued in the above-referenced proceeding on October 25, 2023, enclosed please find attached for filing 
Middlesex Water Company’s revised tariff pages implementing the recovery of an interim surcharge 
associated with the Company’s Distribution System Improvement Charge effective November 26, 
2024. 
 

If you have any questions, please feel to contact me. 
 
      Sincerely, 

      

Jay L. Kooper 
Vice President, General Counsel & Secretary 

 
Enclosures 
cc:  Service List 
 
 


